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Luminary for Apollo 14 

I understand that we are a little ahead of our schedule for the 

Luminary Re-release; that is Level 3 testing complete by Aug. 12 

rather than the advertised Aug. 1 7. This is great! 

In order to meet the Release date of Sept. 19 and yet have a little 

breathing room, we would like to be ready for a FA CI with MSC by Sept. 8. 

The format for this meeting should be Level 4 Summary Reports and other 

documentation complete. To meet this schedule I would like to hold a 

pre FACI review on Sept. 1. For this review it is hoped that all Level 4 

runs be complete but without the formal documentation necessary for the 

real FACI. See Bruce for the Simulation report sheets. 




